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Wrig ht, Darlene

From: myla reson [myla.reson@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 8:53 PM
To: Dricks, Victor; SCG-Team Team; CHAIRMAN Resource; Howell, Art; Lisa Pinto; Martin

Schlageter; Andy Shrader; Cara Robin; Harvey Wasserman; westlademclub; Ace Hoffman;
Andersen, James; Donna Gilmore; Tom English; Kendra Ulrich; betsy; Loren Scott; rjohnson

Subject: Victor Dricks, Please verify San Onofre time line

Mr. Dricks,

When I spoke with you last Thursday, May 2, 2013 .you relayed some information about NRC actions and the timing and
purpose of the next NRC public meeting on the San Onofre nuclear plant that I attempted to have verified by you in
writing. I followed up with the email below.

Several days have passed and I haven't heard back from you.

Please let me know if I heard you correctly - did you say the following?

1) The NRC will not take any action on Edison's License Amendment application prior to June 17, 2013 - and that restart
would not occur prior to the NRC's decision on the License Amendment.

2) The next public meeting in Southern California will be for the purpose of discussing the results of the Confirmatory
Action Letter (CAL) inspection - and the results of the technical evaluation of Edison's restart pllan. The decision on restart
WILL NOT be discussed or announced at the next public meeting in SoCal.

3) The NRC expects the meeting to take place sometime in mid-June - the agency will give the public as much prior notice
as possible

I asked you how much prior notice the NRC is required to provide - and you said 14 days - but you've been having much
difficulty finding a venue large enough to accomodate 1,000 people - and that you may be forced to have the meeting in
Irvine or San Diego. If you find a large enough venue you may be forced due to circumstances to shorten the 14 day
notice requirement.

Did I get that right?

I have some additional questions.

4) Prior to allowing Southern California Edison to restart its Unit 2 San Onofre nuclear reactor, will the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission make sure that a viable evacuation plan is in place for everyone in
harms way should a meltdown and or serious release of radioactivity occur at San Onofre?

5) What metric does the NRC use to determine who should be evacuated should a meltdown or serious release of
radiation occur at San Onofre?

6) It's my understanding that in the past the NRC promised future meetings to address safety issues beyond the narrow
scope of the confirmatory action letter and Edison's restart plan. There is a wide range of safety issues that have yet to be
addressed. Will you hold meetings and bring in experts to address evacuation, terrorism, human error, apidemiology, or
radiation oncology?

But wait - there's more

On February 14, 2013 I submitted another set of questions to Art Howell who was the NRC's Special Project Manager for
the San Onofre NPP at that time. He told me that the NRC would review my questions and get back to me prior to making
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a decision on, restart. I'm still waiting for answers to the questions I submittecd nearly three months ago. Here's a portion of
.tha, query restated:

7) When the NRC makes it's determination about whether or not the San Onofre nuclear power plant can be
operated safely, will current seismic information be used to assess the impacts of beyond design basis events
like super quakes and tsunamis?

Please keep in mind that Nelson Mar, PhD (former Senior Engineer for the original design of San Onofre Units 2 & 3),
said San Onofre is not designed for current earthquake or tsunami risks. See 3/27/12 Irvine City Council
meetino video.

I look forward to your reply.

I hope you will respond to all seven questions.

Thanks for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Myla Reson

San Onofre Nuke Plant - What Could Possibly Go Wronq?

On Thu, May 2, 2013 at 2:40 PM, myla reson <myla.resonýi)cgmail.com> wrote:
Hi Victor,

Thanks for taking my call and answering my questions regarding NRC actions and the timing and purpose of

the next NRC public meeting on the San Onofre nuclear plant.

I just want to make sure that you said the following:

1) The NRC will not take any action on Edison's License Amendment application prior to June 17, 2013 - and that restart
would not occur prior to the NRC's decision on the License Amendment.

2) The next public meeting in Southern California will be for the purpose of discussing the results of the Confirmatory
Action Letter (CAL) inspection - and the results of the technical evaluation of Edison's restart pllan. The decision on restart
WILL NOT be discussed or announced at the next public meeting in SoCal.

3) The NRC expects the meeting to take place sometime in mid-June - the agency will give the public as much prior notice
as possible

I asked you how much prior notice the NRC is required to provide - and you said 14 days - but you've been having much
difficulty finding a venue large enough to accomodate 1,000 people - and that you may be forced to have the meeting in
Irvine or San Diego. If you find a large enough venue you may be forced due to circumstances to shorten the 14 day
notice requirement.

Did I get that right?

Thanks again for your assistance,

Myla Reson

On Thu, May 2, 2013 at 1:13 PM, Dricks, Victor <Victor.DricksQ-.nrc.gov> wrote:
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Victor Dricks

Public Affairs Officer

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission /Region IV

1600 E. Lamar Blvd.

Arlington, Texas 76011

(817) 200-1128 (Office)

(817) 983-1992 (Cell)

Myla Reson
Follow me on Twitter
What Part of Fukushima Do You NOT Understand?

"A common denominator, in every single nuclear accident -- a nuclear plant or on a nuclear submarine -- is that
before the specialists even know what has happened, they rush to the media saying, 'There's no danger to the public.'
They do this before they themselves know what has happened because they are terrified that the public might react

violently, either by panic or by revolt." - Jacque Cousteau, i989
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